
   

January 15 - February 15, 2024 

  

First Things  

  
A Monthly Newsletter for Members and Friends 
  
Who We Are: FBC: Where every person matters and 
relationships with God and neighbors grow. 
  
What We Do: We are learning to live the life that Jesus 
would live if Jesus were living our life through: 

 meaningful worship and study 

 valuing and loving others through service 

 embracing God's created diversity 
 intentional connections to our community 
 caring for one another through all of life 

  

PRAYER PARTNERS   
  

For the needs of friends & family - December 
2023-January 2024: Kathy Burch (continued 
recovery); Joyce Meyer (hospital/Cathy Steib's 
mom); the Page family (Ben is hospital/Caleb's 
family sick/Julia struggling with work & college); 
Joyce Phillips; Paul Schultz; Skyler Seamster 
(stress fractures-spine); Bob and Sharon 
Winchester 
  

For those that Grieve:  The Schultz Family (Ben's 
mother) 
  

If you know of other folks in our church who 
need special prayer: Please contact the church 
office by phone: 989-835-6731 or via email: 
office@midlandfbc.com  

  
 

 

 
  
Rev. Lara Freeburg 
joined our pastoral staff, 
in December 2012, as the 
Pastor of Preaching and 
Teaching; in June 2015, 
Lara transitioned into the 
role of Lead Pastor. Lara 
has a passion for 
preaching and teaching 
God’s word and for 
walking with people as 
they discover who God 
has created them to be. 
Lara is active in the Anti-
Human Trafficking Task 
Force, Mid-Michigan 
Health Advisory Council, 
and Faithwalking. She 
has two children: Lola 
and Devin. 

  
 

 

 



LETTER FROM PASTOR 
  
  

 
  

 

  



YOUTH MINISTRIES 

  

Hey, Middle and High School Kids! (and parents) 

Let's go sledding after church on Sunday, 1/21! Bring your lunch & gear to 
church. We'll eat & do devotions at 11:30 in North Wing Classroom 16 (across 
from the nursery). Then we'll head for City Forest, returning to church by 2:30. 
Let me know if you plan to join us, so I can be sure everyone has a ride to the 
park. As always, pick-ups & drop-offs can be arranged as needed if you ask 
ahead of time. If the snow is gone or the windchill is colder than -10 f, we'll play 
board games at church. Either way, we hope you can join us for a fun, no-cost 
activity THIS SUNDAY! Also, take a look at the calendar of coming events. 
Grace and Peace, Pastor Aleka 
 
 

 



 
  
  

~Rev. Aleka Schmidt 
  

  
  

 
  

First Baptist Church, Midland, MI 
Annual Business Meeting Minutes 

Sunday, February 11, 2024 
  

SAVE THE DATE!!! 
  

More Details to Come... 
  

 



 

Community Partner Sunday Event 
  

Please plan to stay after worship this Sunday, January 21 for our Sunday Event, 
featuring Community Partner, Midland County Food Assistance Network. 
This long-standing partner, formerly known as Midland County Emergency Food 
Pantry Network, is home to the Backpack Buddies program, and other 
programs addressing local food insecurity. This is a great time to bring along a 
non-perishable food item to donate to one of MCFAN's local pantries!   

  



 

  

 
 
 
 
  



 
  

We'd like to send Warm Birthday & Anniversary Wishes 

 

  

ONLINE DONATIONS 
  

First Baptist Church is now able to accept online donations!   
  
   

 
  

Online donations are now available on our Website!   
(See top right corner:  www.midlandfbc.com) 
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